
 

    October 3, 2018 
 
Mr. Paul Vick 
 
The Wichita/Sedgwick County Office of the Medical Director has reviewed your course, “Developing a 
Winning Mind and a Bulletproof Heart.”   
 
We are pleased to inform you that your course has been approved for credit hours within our system. 
 
Please let us know if there is anything else we can help with. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John M Gallagher, MD 
Medical Director 
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